
 

OAKHILL DRIVE PUBLIC SCHOOL 
 

STAGE 3 
FILM & MULTIMEDIA PERMISSION 

 
6 February 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
This year, Stage 3 will be examining a wide variety of texts in English; some of these 
being digital and multimodal texts. When planning, staff give careful consideration to 
the educational value of films and multimedia used in the classroom. There are times 
when it is valuable to screen a ‘PG’ rated film or multimedia text to support relevant 
class programs. 
 
We ask permission for your child to be able to watch educationally appropriate ‘PG’ 
rated films or multimedia texts (e.g. documentaries). Please be assured that these 
texts are relevant to the teaching in class and will enhance your child's learning. We 
ask for your permission for the whole year. Please complete the slip below and 
return it to your child’s class teacher by Thursday 13 February. 
 
We look forward to all of the students being able to participate in this important aspect 
of the class programs. 
 
If you have any concerns, please contact your child's teacher. 
 
 
 
Laura Feeney  Betty Ploeg 
Relieving Assistant Principal  Principal 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please complete the permission slip below and return it to your child’s class teacher by Thursday 13 February. 
 

STAGE 3 
FILM & MULTIMEDIA PERMISSION 

 
 

I give permission for my child ____________________________of class_______ 
to watch appropriate PG rated films/multimedia in order to support class programs 
this year. 

 
 

I do not give permission for my child _______________________of class______ 
to watch appropriate PG rated films/multimedia in order to support class 
programs this year. 

 
 
Signature:________________________    Date:___________ 

(Parent/Carer) 
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